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The ONE Group, LLC to Announce First
Quarter 2014 Results on May 15, 2014
NEW YORK-- The ONE Group, LLC (“The ONE Group”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of
Committed Capital Acquisition Corporation (“Committed Capital”) (OTCQB:STKS) today
announced that it will host a conference call to discuss first quarter 2014 financial results on
Thursday, May 15, 2014 at 5:00 PM Eastern Time. Hosting the call will be Jonathan Segal,
Chief Executive Officer, and Sam Goldfinger, Chief Financial Officer. A press release
containing the first quarter 2014 financial results will be issued after market close that same
day

The conference call can be accessed live over the phone by dialing 877-407-3982 or for
international callers by dialing 201-493-6780. A replay will be available after the call and can
be accessed by dialing 877-870-5176 or for international callers by dialing 858-384-5517;
the passcode is 13582347. The replay will be available until June 15, 2014.

About The ONE Group

The ONE Group develops and operates upscale, high-energy restaurants and lounges and
provides “ONExperience”, a turn-key food and beverage service for hospitality venues
including boutique hotels, casinos and other high-end locations in the United States and
United Kingdom. The ONE Group’s primary restaurant brand is STK®, which is a unique
steakhouse concept with locations in major metropolitan cities throughout the U.S. and in
London. STK artfully blends two concepts, the modern steakhouse and a chic lounge, into
one offering a high-energy, fine dining experience with the superior quality of a traditional
steakhouse. The ONE Group’s food and beverage hospitality services business provides the
development, management and operations for premier restaurants and turn-key food and
beverage services at high-end boutique hotels and casinos. Additional information about
The ONE Group can be found at www.togrp.com.
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